
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 11/27/2013 2:07:09 PM
To: Sharp, Shelly (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SSM3); Cherry, Brian

K(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc: O'Donnell, Arthur J. (Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: PG&E's risk group

Hello

Shelly - Carol and I are confirmed for Friday, Dec 6th along with 5 other staff members 
(one from PPD and 4 from SED).

Energy Division would have also wanted to join us, but they have another commitment 
on that day. And so, Energy Division is confirmed for Wednesday, Dec 11th at 2pm. 
Arthur who is copied to this note is your point of contact for that visit.

Thanks again for giving us the demo.

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997
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